
WEC Minutes – 10/03/2023   

Approved 

Attendees: Ralph N., Tom F., Jay W, David C, Kathrine M, John A, Doug B 
 
Sept. Minutes approved 
 
Town Hall heat pumps: Ken explained that we’d need a new service sub-panel 
installed for the heat pumps, and that he will send Rob S. cut sheets for the 
pumps. 
 
Connecting with neighboring town energy committees :  David described that 
there currently are no active energy committees in Clarendon or Shrewsbury. 
David plans to contact Tinmouth’s committee chair to guage their interest in 
mutually exploring solar for Mill River School District, along with contacting 
Clarendon and Shrewsbury Selectboard to guage their interest as well. 
 
MERP Funds:  David has learned that these funds cannot be used to build solar 
arrays. 
 
EV charging locations in Wallingford: David will contact GMP and to explore 
potential EV charging stations in town. Potential suggested sites include Dollar 
Store substation? 
Others? 
 
Discussion followed regarding an effort to encourage the town and townspeople 
to consider future potential purchase of electric vehicles for replacement when 
appropriate and encouraging use of electric small engine mowers, etc. 
Discussion also included communications with the Selectboard about WEC 
potential projects and priorities. 
 
Adjourn 
 



 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 


